
NEWS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release:  July 5, 2017 
 
 

Comptroller Antonacci Releases Year-End 
Audit of Onondaga County Government 

 
 
Robert E. Antonacci II, CPA, Onondaga County Comptroller, has released Onondaga County’s 
Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) for the year ending December 31, 2016.   
 
You can review the report in its entirety on the Comptroller’s website at 
http://www.ongov.net/comptroller/documents/CAFR2016.pdf. 
 
For further information please contact Robert E. Antonacci at 435-2130. 
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James V. Maturo 
Deputy Comptroller/Accounting 

 
Thomas R. Schepp II 

Deputy Comptroller/Audit 
 

 
 
Robert E. Antonacci II, CPA 

Comptroller 
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